
 
 

The students, who will get a mark A and B from the credit test, 

will be allowed to sign for the preterm from Neurology. 

It will be an oral exam in the present form on 

 

19th December 2022 at 1:00 PM 

20th December 2022 at 1:00 PM 

21st December 2022 at 1:00 PM 

in the Department of Neurology. 

 

The limit of students for the preterm examination is 10 people per day. 

 

Registration for the exam will be accessible through the AIS. 

 

 
 


